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Public Notice – Seeking a Citizen Volunteer for the 

Huron-Clinton Metropolitan Authority (HCMA) 

The Livingston County Board of Commissioners is looking for a citizen to volunteer for a position on 

the Huron-Clinton Metropolitan Authority (HCMA) Board of Commissioners.  Applicants must be a 

Livingston County resident.   

Individuals interested in applying should submit an application and resume, please visit our website at 

https://www.livgov.com/Pages/Boards-and-Commissions.aspx to complete the application online.  

Letters and resumes including home and e-mail addresses, may also be submitted via US mail to the 

Livingston County Board of Commissioners, Attention: HCMA Appointment, 304 E. Grand River 

Avenue, Suite 201, Howell, Michigan, 48843, by email to commissioners@livgov.com, or by fax to 

(517) 546-7266. 

Those resumes received by APRIL 30, 2021 will be submitted to the Board of Commissioners for its 

consideration. 

These appointments include: 

HCMA* – The Board of Commissioners is seeking a qualified applicant to fill one position 

representing Livingston County for a term expiring May 15, 2025. 

For additional information, please contact the Livingston County Board of Commissioners Office.  

Phone: (517) 546-3520 or commissioners@livgov.com. 
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